COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

771. Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

2nd April, 1929.

Dear 8irs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 30th
ultimo respecting the steamer "STATENDANM", and note that
the Owners desire that the certificetes in this case shall
be delivered to them as soon as possible.

In the circumstences, I shall be glad if you will
endeavour to collect the fees to be charged at your port promptly,
and advise me immediately on payment. '
‘ \ I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours feithfully,

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

Rotterdamn.
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